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Stoughton Utilities employees complete Management Training Program 
 

Stoughton Utilities employees Erin Goldade and John McLain recently graduated from the Municipal 

Electric Utilities of Wisconsin (MEUW) Management Training Program.  This program consists of six 

sessions over a two-year period, and is designed for both existing managers and future management 

prospects.   

 

Goldade and McLain join past Stoughton Utilities graduates Brian Erickson, Sean Grady, Brian Hoops, and 

Kim Jennings in completing this achievement.  Goldade, with seven years of service at Stoughton Utilities, 

and McLain, with 11 years of service, were part of a graduating class of eight municipal utility employees 

from across the state.   

 

Program topics included communication, time and project management, leadership and team building skills, 

utility planning and risk management, utility accounting and finance, personnel issues, and customer service 

and public relations. 

 

“We are proud to see Erin and John complete their management certification,” said Kardasz.  “The training 

and knowledge they have received through the MEUW program will help them both perform skilled tasks 

and demonstrate strong leadership at Stoughton Utilities.” 



  

 

 

 

# # # 

Founded in 1886, Stoughton Utilities serves electric customers in Stoughton and the surrounding area; and 

wastewater and water customers in Stoughton. 


